Homework 3.11.23
Welcome back after half term.  We hope you had a lovely, restful week.
[bookmark: _GoBack]For this week’s homework, please complete the maths task set on the website. It is on the attached document and completed in the homework book.  The sheet can be downloaded and printed off, or the children can simply write the answers into their homework book. The children are used to using the tens frames in school as part of their maths lessons.
Please use writing pencil.
For the English homework please complete the attached sheet or simply write the adjectives into your homework book in your best handwriting.
If your child has a different homework task, this will be found inside the book.
Please read at least four times a week, sign the reading diary and return to school on a Friday.  Please also ensure books and diaries are returned on a Monday as well as the Friday, so that we can allocate new books. 
Please ensure homework books are returned to school by Wednesday each week.  We do need a couple of days to mark the books and prepare them for Friday. 
Thank you for all your support.
Miss Cook, Mrs Davies and Miss Smith.

